
From:
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment
Date: June 12, 2017 3:26:37 PM

_______________________

John Pickernell
Applications Administration
Ontario Energy Board
_______________________

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-11-17 9:11 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-11

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Angela Calaiezzi

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Hydro is an essential service but, the cost does not reflect this.  On average we pay more for hydro than
we do for groceries in a month.  Something should be done to ensure that an essential service such as
hydro is affordable and families should not have to decide to pay hydro over food.
The high cost of hydro is forcing families to live paycheque to pqycheque.

-- Attachment --
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